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Spencer Fane Team Attends LCLD Spring Meetings

Spencer Fane attorneys Dina Aouad, Heather Hughes, and Elaisha Nandrajog

attended the 2025 Spring Meetings for their respective Leadership Council on Legal
Diversity (LCLD) programs on March 19-22 in San Diego, California.

Dina, Heather, and Elaisha each enjoyed three days of professional development
programming, networking, and dine-arounds. Dina and Heather connected with
their Pathfinders class while Elaisha joined the 2025 Fellows, with all three attorneys
attending the Joint Reception on March 20.

Spencer Fane is honored to extend such career development opportunities to its
professionals. Through robust partnerships with organizations such as LCLD, the firm
maintains its commitments to fostering top talent and building a diverse and
inclusive legal profession.

At the firm, Dina focuses her practice on civil and commercial litigation, as well as
labor and employment matters. Heather focuses her practice on corporate law,
including mergers and acquisitions, corporate governance, securities, and tax law.
Elaisha represents employers in a wide range of matters in state courts and federal
courts as well as before administrative agencies, providing preventive counsel that
helps successfully resolve litigious matters.

Learn more about LCLD here.


https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/dina-aouad/
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